NOTICE TO BIDDERS

[bookmark: _GoBack]The City of Pearl, Mississippi is soliciting bids for a firm and fixed price for (1) 2016 Johnston RT655 Sweeper to be purchased. Signed and sealed bids will be received by the Mayor and Board of Aldermen of the City of Pearl, Mississippi until 10:00 a.m., CST on Friday, May 4, 2018 and then publicly opened and read aloud for a contract price for the Public Works Department:

Specifications may be obtained from the Office of the City Clerk, 2420 Old Brandon Road, Pearl, Mississippi 39208, 601-932-2262. The City of Pearl reserves the right to unilaterally decline to purchase such equipment from the successful bidder. The City of Pearl reserves the right to waive any informalities or reject any or all bids. 

By Order of the Mayor and Board of Aldermen this the 16th day of April, 2018.


JAKE WINDHAM, MAYOR

CERTIFIED BY:
KELLY SCOUTEN, CITY CLERK


